
2/18/2022 
 
Hello Parents of Silver Door,  
 
Reminder that on Monday, February 21, the school is CLOSED for Presidents Day. 
 
In Language Arts and Reading, our essential question was, "How do animals survive in nature?" 
This week was all about how animals survive in the wild such as hunt for food, find water, and 
find a place to live. We also learned how animals survive during the winter. Some animals will 
migrate, while others stay and just gather food and hibernate. Our sound of the week was the 
long o. Even though we know the long o sound, we learned four other ways to make that 
sound: o, oe, ow, and oa like in so, toe, low, and boat. We also reviewed when to use go, do, 
went, and did in a sentence. When the sentence is the present, you use go and did. When the 
sentence is in the past, you use went and did.  
 
In Math, we finished Chapter 8. This week the students learned how to skip count by tens from 
any number, figure out which number pattern is being used in the problem and draw a picture 
to solve a word problem.  Next week we will be reviewing and completing the chapter test.  
 
In Science, our topic was Parents and Their Young.  The students learned what the words 
compare, and contrast mean.  For our experiment, the students had to look at pictures of a 
parent plant, pick one, then draw what they think the young plant would look like.  Then we 
read about how plants are alike and different then read about how animals are alike and 
different.  Next week we will be focusing on Social Studies.  
 
“Everything you can imagine is real.” 
― Pablo Picasso 
 
Have an AWESOME long- weekend!! 
Ms. Sammy 


